From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Support for Ceretti

Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:13:53 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:22 AM
Subject: FW: Support for Ceretti

From: Bridget Palmer [mailto:bridgetpalmer27@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 6:10 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: Support for Ceretti

I would like to voice my support for Ceretti continuing to provide services in our area. Approving the DP Murphy
gas station right beside them would spell the demise of this family owned business and a vengeful act. They can go
elsewhere, they are not required in Borden, but would be a welcomed addition to rural areas who do not currently
have the services. Approving one to put another out of business in counterproductive and serves no one. Thank you
Bridget Mckinney

Sent from my iPhone
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